
 

 

 

March 19, 2012 

Senator Rand Paul 
Member, U.S. Senate 
208 RSOB 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
 
Re: Endorsement of S. 2122 

Dear Senator Paul: 

As a 22 year land-use professional and small business owner of Quiet Warrior Racing, a recreation 
consulting company, I would like to endorse Senate Bill 2122, the Defense of Environment and Property 
Act of 2012. 

QWR wants to commend your legislation to stop EPA from imposing overregulations on the American 
People.  It appears the agency often substitutes “political science” in the place of real science to forward 
their own “government-knows-best” agenda on private property owners and public land users. 

Be assured, QWR will be encouraging local, state, and national recreation organizations and businesses 
to support your efforts.  Thank you for taking a stand on this all too important issue.  

Sincerely, 

Don Amador 

Don Amador, Owner 
Quiet Warrior Racing 
555 Honey Lane 
Oakley, CA 94561 
Office: 925.625.5309 
Email: damador@quietwarriorracing.com 
Website: www.quietwarriorracing.com 
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